
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

4th Annual Winemakers Dinner Sponsorship Opportunity 
 

Lafayette Community Foundation is proud to present our 4th Annual Winemakers Dinner that 
will take place at Postino on February 23, 2020. Proceeds from this event will go toward fund-
ing LCF’s Excellence Grants program which has been supporting local non-profits for the past 
21 years. Your sponsorship will help offset the costs of the dinner so that LCF can give back as 
much as possible to the community. 
  
This year, the Winemakers Dinner will showcase a locally-sourced, five course dinner prepared 
by celebrity chef, Stewart Beatty of Postino along with wine pairings from Northern 
California.Tickets are $200 per person. 
 

Sponsorship Levels: 
 

$3,000 Platinum:  
• Headline billing in all promotional material including the Safeway banner box and the banner 

box across from the Lafayette Park Hotel 
• Distribution of the invitation, including your logo to LCF’s entire database 
• Logo inclusion in all social media and direct promotion throughout Lafayette and surrounding 

areas  
• Distribution of the invitation, including your logo, to all members of Lafayette Chamber of Com-

merce and The Rotary Club 
• Acknowledgement at the event 
• Two complimentary tickets 
 

$1,500 Silver: 
• Distribution of the invitation, including your logo to LCF’s entire database 
• Logo inclusion in all social media and direct promotion throughout Lafayette and surrounding 

areas  
• Distribution of the invitation, including your logo, to all members of Lafayette Chamber of Com-

merce and The Rotary Club 
• Acknowledgement at the event 
• One complementary ticket 
 

$500 Wine Flight Sponsor:  
• Logo inclusion in all social media and direct promotion throughout Lafayette and surrounding 

areas  
• Acknowledgement at the event 
 
Please contact Sereta Churchill at seretachurchill@gmail.com if you are interested in 
sponsoring the Winemakers Dinner. We appreciate your consideration. 
 
The Lafayette Community Foundation is a 501(c)(3) organization. 
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